

ESTATE OFFICE

UNIVERSITY OF BALOCHISTAN, QUETTA.

E0/UOB/ 115

Dated: 26-07-2022

Circulation:

Consequent upon the decision taken by syndicate in its 90th meeting where (the Syndicate canceled the entire allotments of the last meeting). The names of the employees who were allotted accommodations in the last meeting are not reflected in the updated merit list. Therefore, the House Allotment Committee recommended their names after the decision of the Syndicate may be included in the merit list and the same updated merit list is displayed on the website till 1st of August 2022. Applicants can file any objection to Estate Office before the last date.

Estate Officer

Copy for Information

- PSO to the Vice Chancellor, University of Balochistan, Quetta.
- 2. P.A to Pro-Vice Chancellor, University of Balochistan, Quetta
- Prof. Dr. Malik Muhammad Tariq Dean Faculty of Education & Humanitarian
- Prof. Dr. Nizamuddin Dean Faculty of Basic Sciences
- Registrar, University of Balochistan, Quetta